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I am pleased to report that the club is looking forward to a good season with lots of home games throughout June July and August, hopefully with a few more successes than we had last season. 
Once again this year we have several Captains which helps to spread the work required in getting teams together. A very time consuming and sometimes difficult job. 

The club is still in a strong financial position. This year the clubhouse is to be repainted and the decking needs some repairs,most notably where someone decided to have a barbecue on it. New nets have been erected and the perimeter of the field has been strimmed.

The club is pleased to have Mr David Hallsworth as its annual President.  David has been a stalwart of the club and did most of the organising in acquiring the club house .

Will Davies 
Chairman 

